
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

UTICA DRI APPLICATION 
OPEN HOUSE 

 
The City of Utica is intending to submit an application to the State of 
New York seeking a second Downtown Revitalization Initiative (DRI) 

designation which brings with it an award of $10 million in State funds 
for eligible projects within the DRI boundaries. 

 
As part of the development of its application, the City of Utica is hosting 
a public open house to provide the public with an opportunity to weigh 

in on the proposed boundaries, the vision for the area and potential 
projects that could be included in the application, which is due to the 

State by Friday, October 18th at 4 PM. 
 

The public open house will be held on Wednesday, October 2nd from 4 
to 6 PM in the lobby of Utica City Hall. 

 
Any questions regarding the DRI application or the open house, please 

contact Brian Thomas, Commissioner of Urban & Economic 
Development at 315-792-0185 or at bthomas@cityofutica.com. 
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